The Nebraska Commission for the Blind and Visually Impaired hosts a 
Community Conversation with US Census Bureau Director Rob Santos
March 19, 2024
2:30-3:30 pm
Location: 4600 Valley Road, Fourth Floor, Room 4A, Lincoln, Nebraska
Purpose: We are so excited to host this historic gathering with Director Santos and his staff! We look forward to sharing how disability is part and parcel of the fundamental human fabric and why seeing, including, and ultimately, counting people with disabilities matters!
1. Meet the Director and learn more about Bureau priorities for the 2030 Census,
1. Contextual understanding of the disability community, why intersectional data is important,
1. Understand what was outreach/organizing statewide and locally to support the 2020 Census,
1. Foster relationship building and explore opportunities for future alignment.
1. Welcome/Grounding – 5 mins
1. Why is the conversation relevant? (i.e. planning is happening now, may be too late to inform process in the future)
1. Introduce Director Santos
1. Roundtable introductions – 10 mins
1. Leaders Meet and Greet 
1. Do you know if you plan to participate in future census work?
3.	Director Santos remarks – 10 mins
4.	Group Discussion & Q&A – 30 mins
5.	Closing comments – 5 mins
